
POLICY ON RECOMMENDATION OF CANDIDATES FOR GRADUATION 

College faculty must recommend candidates for graduation. 

Procedure: 

1. The College Registrar will present a list of candidates who have qualified for the conferral of a

Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine (DO) degree (based upon College policies and requirements) to the

Committee on Student Evaluation (COSE) for review and approval.

2. The College Advisory Council will then review the candidates and include the “presentation of the

qualified candidates” as an action item on the agenda of the spring meeting of the faculty assembly.

3. At the spring meeting of the faculty assembly, the chairperson of COSE will recommend to the

faculty those candidates who have met requirements for graduation and conferral of the D.O.

degree.

4. The faculty will take action on the recommendation via voice vote.

5. Conferral of the D.O. degree is under the authority of the Board of Trustees of Michigan State

University.




